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CIMA P2 Advanced Management Accounting

2016-11-15

bpp learning media provides comprehensive materials that highlight the
areas to focus on for your exams and complement the syllabus to
increase your understanding

Associate Management Analyst

2018

the associate management analyst passbook r prepares you for your test
by allowing you to take practice exams in the subjects you need to
study it provides hundreds of questions and answers in the areas that
will likely be covered on your upcoming exam including but not limited
to cost analysis and accounting organization system procedures
government organization and functions administrative techniques
communications and more
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CIMA E1 Organisational Management

2017-11-30

bpp learning media provides comprehensive materials that highlight the
areas to focus on for your exams and complement the syllabus to
increase your understanding

IT Service Management Foundation Practice
Questions

2009-10-15

the most authoritative guide to preparing for the itil r v3 foundation
certificate in it service management it includes an extensive range of
practice questions complete with explanations and key learning points
the book utilises the experience of three members of the iseb
examination panel an itil r licensed product
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PMP Exam Practice Test and Study Guide

2016-04-19

pmp exam practice test and study guide ninth edition uses self study
to help readers increase their chances of passing the pmp
certification exam the first time this spiral bound edition includes
40 multiple choice practice questions in each of the ten knowledge
areas and in the professional and social responsibilities domain it
prese

PgMP Exam Cram

2021-07-08

the demand for competent program managers who can help organizations
achieve their strategic objectives is growing and holding this pgmp
credential helps you demonstrate strong subject matter knowledge and
expertise in this area and become an invaluable asset to any
organization while my previous book the program management
professional pgmp handbook covered the concepts you need to understand
to prepare for the pgmp exam it did not include sample test questions
that you could use to assess your preparedness for the exam itself in
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order to succeed in the exam practicing with good quality sample
questions is vital this book will help you assess your readiness for
the pgmp exam test your understanding of the program management
concepts that would be tested in the pgmp exam practice with 400
sample questions that vary in length complexity and topics to prepare
you for the pgmp exam review the key points you should remember from
an exam perspective

Business Management for Senior Secondary School
Certificate Exam (Vol. 1)

2015-07-09

this book is intended to help students develop a business management
culture which is very important in promoting and sustaining economic
development the book will help students understand principles and
procedures of business and help them acquire the skills necessary to
succeed in a business career the book will also help students prepare
for wassce examinations and lay the foundation of management
principles necessary for advanced management courses the book is
designed to help students recognize and appreciate the principles of
business management develop appropriate ethical attitudes and generate
ideas for the creation of new businesses to accelerate economic
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development understanding business management requires sound knowledge
in english language mathematics accounting management information
systems economics and environmental studies as well as citizenship
education and social studies at the basic education level a basic
knowledge in these related areas of study is very helpful the book
differentiates itself from other management textbooks in the following
respects first the book is well organized and structured according to
the syllables of wassce second thebook introduces business ethics that
have not received much attention in management textbooks integrating
ethics with functional areas of management to analyze business issues
enhance the decision making process third the book assigns standard
questions at the end of each chapter with suggested solutions at the
end of the book finally each chapter begins with learning outcomes
students should read the learning outcomes to know what is required
for each chapter and then read the chapter paying particular attention
to the key ideas after reading the chapters make sure you provide your
own solutions to the problems before you check your solutions with the
suggested solutions

Cima E1 Organisational Management

2018-06-28
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testimonials of astranti courses study d104s and mock exams

PMP Project Management Professional Exam Review
Guide

2016-04-04

provides focused concise review of pmp updated 2015 exam objectives
and compliments the pmp project management professional exam study
guide 8th edition and the pmp project management professional exam
deluxe study guide 2nd edition includes interactive online learning
environment and study tools with 2 practice tests over 175 electronic
flashcards searchable key term glossary interactive learning
environment take your exam prep to the next level with sybex s
superior interactive online study tools to access our learning
environment simply visit sybextestbanks wiley com type in your unique
pin and instantly gain access to interactive test bank with 2 practice
exams more than 175 electronic flashcards to reinforce learning and
last minute prep before the exam comprehensive glossary in pdf format
gives you instant access to the key terms so you are fully prepared
focused expert review for the pmp updated 2015 exam pmp project
management professional exam review guide 3rd edition delivers
targeted review of key concepts for the pmp updated 2015 exam
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organized by objective to help you find what you need and skip what
you know this new third edition has been fully updated to reflect the
latest changes to the exam this invaluable study aid aligns with a
guide to the project management body of knowledge 5th edition pmbok
guide administered by the project management institute and works hand
in hand with the sybex pmp project management professional exam study
guide 8th edition and the pmp project management professional exam
deluxe study guide 2nd edition so you can be confident on exam day
coverage of 100 of all exam objectives in this study guide means you
ll be ready for initiating the project planning the project executing
the project monitoring and controlling the project closing the project

CIMA P2 Advanced Management Accounting

2023-10-31

bpp learning media provides comprehensive materials that highlight the
areas to focus on for your exams and complement the syllabus to
increase your understanding
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Essential SQA Exam Practice: Higher Business
Management Questions and Papers

2022-06-10

exam board sqa level higher subject business management first teaching
august 2018 first exam summer 2019 practice makes permanent feel
confident and prepared for the sqa higher business management exam
with this two in one book containing practice questions for every
question type and topic plus two full practice papers all written by
experienced examiners a simple grid enables you to pick particular
question styles or course areas that you want to focus on with answers
provided at the back of the book repeated and extended practice will
give you a secure knowledge of the key areas of the course
understanding business management of marketing management of
operations management of people management of finance both practice
papers mirror the language and layout of the real sqa papers complete
them in timed exam style conditions to increase your confidence before
the exams answers to the practice papers have commentaries for each
question with tips on writing successful answers and avoiding common
mistakes fully up to date with sqa s requirements the questions mark
schemes and guidance in this practice book match the requirements of
the revised sqa higher business management specification for
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examination from 2019 onwards

Exam Prep for a Preface to Marketing Management
by Peter, Donnelly, 10th Ed.

2009-08-01

the mznlnx exam prep series is designed to help you pass your exams
editors at mznlnx review your textbooks and then prepare these
practice exams to help you master the textbook material unlike study
guides workbooks and practice tests provided by the texbook publisher
and textbook authors mznlnx gives you all of the material in each
chapter in exam form not just samples so you can be sure to nail your
exam

Management Analyst

2020-02

the management analyst passbook r prepares you for your test by
allowing you to take practice exams in the subjects you need to study
it provides hundreds of questions and answers in the areas that will
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likely be covered on your upcoming exam including but not limited to
administrative analysis supervision understanding and interpreting
written and tabular material and more

CIMA E3 Strategic Management

2017-11-30

bpp learning media provides comprehensive materials that highlight the
areas to focus on for your exams and complement the syllabus to
increase your understanding

PMP Project Management Professional Exam Study
Guide

2011-08-16

completely updated for the 2011 version of the pmp exam if you re
preparing for the project management professional pmp exam this
thorough book is what you need not only does it reflect the very
latest version of the exam it is written by popular project management
expert kim heldman author of the five previous editions of this top
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selling book and it also includes a cd with practice exams exam prep
software electronic flashcards and over two hours of additional audio
review all exam objectives as well as essential pmp topics concepts
and key terms are covered prepares candidates to take the project
management professional pmp exam as well as the certified associate
project management capm exam both offered by the project management
institute pmi covers all exam objectives plus a wide range of project
management topics concepts and key terms uses real world scenarios and
how this applies to your current project sidebars to fully illustrate
concepts includes an invaluable cd with testing software practice
exams electronic flashcards and over two hours of audio review serves
as a valuable go to book to keep on hand even after the exam project
management is a desired skill in today s it marketplace pmp project
management professional exam study guide sixth edition can help you
prepare cd rom dvd and other supplementary materials are not included
as part of the e book file but are available for download after
purchase capm pmi pmp and project management professional are
registered marks of the project management institute inc

CIMA E3 Strategic Management

2023-10-31
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bpp learning media provides comprehensive materials that highlight the
areas to focus on for your exams and complement the syllabus to
increase your understanding

CAPM® in Depth

2018-07-03

use this study guide to prepare for the certified associate in project
management capm exam based on pmbok s sixth edition administered by
the project management institute pmi the revised and updated second
edition of the best selling capm in depth has a laser sharp focus on
the exam objectives for project managers and others who want to pass
the capm exam no prior knowledge of project management is assumed the
chapters and the sections within each chapter are presented in a
logical learning sequence the concepts and topics both simple and
complex are clearly explained when they appear for the first time this
facilitates step wise learning prevents confusion and makes this book
useful for those who want to get up to speed quickly to pass the capm
exam even if you are new to the discipline of project management this
book tells the story of project management in a cohesive concise yet
comprehensive fashion unlike most capm exam books this book is not
just an exam cram book it is an easy to understand guide that is a
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valuable reference both before and after the exam what you ll learn
understand the body of knowledge required to earn the certified
associate in project management capm certification acquire the
knowledge needed to successfully manage projects in any field who this
book is for project management practitioners preparing for the capm
exam entry level project managers and project team members preparing
for the capm exam beginners who want to join the field of project
management and get up to speed quickly project managers who need a
quick and easy reference to the discipline of project management
instructors and trainers who need a textbook for a course on project
management

CIMA Exam Practice Kit Integrated Management

2006-02-03

cima exam practice kits consolidate learning by providing an extensive
bank of practice questions each solution provides an in depth analysis
of the correct answer and highlights why the alternatives are
incorrect cima exam practice kits are ideal for students studying
independently or attending a tutored revision course it supplements
the official cima study systems and cima revision cards with a wealth
of additional questions and material focused purely on applying what
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has been learnt to passing the exam helps cima students to prepare and
pass the new syllabus first time practice applying and displaying
knowledge so cima examiners can award you marks provides worked
answers to fully explain the correct answer and analysis of incorrect
answers helping cima students avoid common pitfalls

Exam Prep for Essentials of Contemporary
Management by Jones & George, 2nd Ed.

2009-08-01

the mznlnx exam prep series is designed to help you pass your exams
editors at mznlnx review your textbooks and then prepare these
practice exams to help you master the textbook material unlike study
guides workbooks and practice tests provided by the texbook publisher
and textbook authors mznlnx gives you all of the material in each
chapter in exam form not just samples so you can be sure to nail your
exam

All-In-One PgMP® Study Guide and Practice Tests

2018-06-08
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in addition to test questions in each of the five domains and two
practice tests in print and online this all in one study guide also
contains flashcards for learning terms this book is current with the
standard for program management fourth edition and its author is the
second person in the world to have earned the pgmp certification the
online versions of the practice test simulate taking the actual exams
and provide scoring as above target target below target or needs
improvement answers come with explanations and references questions
are written to improve reading skills and teach how to select the best
answer which are key to passing the exam

IT Service Management Foundation Practice
Questions

2012

the most authoritative guide to preparing for the itil foundation
certificate in it service management it includes an extensive range of
practice questions complete with explanations and key learning points
and provides a wealth of background knowledge this new edition is
compatible with the 2011 update to itil and utilises the experience of
three established independent service management consultants and
experienced lecturers an itil licensed product
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Successful Test Management

2013-03-19

at a time when information systems are becoming ever more complex and
quality to market and time to market are critical for many companies a
structured test process is essential even more important is a
structured test management process to keep testing under control
nowadays a test manager must have extensive knowledge of and
experience with project management risk assessment team building and
process improvement based on their long term industry experience
pinkster and her coauthors describe a holistic approach to test
management that combines test methods test management risk assessment
and stakeholder management into one integral process giving test
managers test coordinators it project managers and qa managers a
competitive edge in environments where there are numerous unstructured
requirements tough testing schedules and limited resources this book
should be in every test manager s backpack

Cima P1 Management Accounting

2017-11-29
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testimonials of astranti objective test courses study texts and exam
practice kits very targeted to the exam and very professional is every
bit as good as attending a classroom tuition or revision course james
glackin all in all it s the best thing i came across during my studies
i don t know any better way to help yourself to pass these tough exams
grzegorz narozanski the study text is easy to follow through and
understand the material questions after every topic gave me a lot of
insight on how well i have grasped the material godwin i have received
the best service from astranti revision questions are tailored to the
exam wongani the astranti objective test exam practice kits our expert
writers have produced between 400 600 practice questions for each
subject across every chapter of our study text to ensure you have a
comprehensive understanding of all subject areas you are likely to
face in the exam the exam practice kit for p1 management accounting
exam practice kit consists of 16 chapters each chapter contains
approximately learning questions 20 short questions that will test
your knowledge on all sections of the study text exam questions 10
more complex scenario based questions where you will be required to
apply your knowledge these questions are excellent for identifying the
topics that you are proficient in and also helping you to determine
your areas of weakness enabling you to focus your revision where it
will benefit most they come with detailed solutions that will ensure
you have a full understanding of the topic and there is no need to go
back through the study text as the solutions give the key information
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you need to know on the subject prepared by our expert team of
professional writers the exam practice kits feature full syllabus
coverage unique and challenging questions in a variety of formats
carefully explained and detailed solutions for ease of understanding
condensed and focused on likely exam content linked with our objective
test study texts available to purchase on amazon and astranti com go
to astranti com to find out more

How to Pass Higher Business Management

2015-04-24

exam board sqa level higher subject business first teaching september
2014 first exam summer 2015 get your best grade with this guide to
higher business management for cfe this book contains all the advice
and support you need to revise successfully for your higher exam for
cfe it combines an overview of the course syllabus with advice from a
top expert on how to improve exam performance so you have the best
chance of success refresh your knowledge with complete course notes
prepare for the exam with top tips and hints on revision techniques
get your best grade with advice on how to gain those vital extra marks
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PMP PMBOK Study Guide! Project Management
Professional Exam Study Guide! Best Test Prep
to Help You Pass the Exam! Complete Review
Edition!

2020-05-19

if you want to pass the pmp exam but don t have a lot of time for
studying keep reading you are no doubt a busy professional with a lot
of things going on it can be challenging to find the time to read and
study for the project management professional test however the truth
is that the pmp exam is a challenging exam it is normal to have some
anxiety about taking this test thorough preparation cannot be
overlooked that is why the author ralph cybulski developed the pmp
pmbok study guide this edition is a practice questions edition it
comes in text format so that you can use it wherever life takes you it
s sections include introduction project management framework questions
answers project management processes and the role of the project
manager questions answers project management integration questions
answers project time management questions answers project scope
management questions answers project cost management questions answers
project quality management questions answers project human resource
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and stakeholder management questions answers project communications
management questions answers project risk management questions answers
project procurement management questions answers project code of
ethics and professional conduct questions answers much much more
conclusion each section is divided into subsections making sure all
aspects of the exam are covered if you read our study guide in
addition to pursuing other study methods we are confident you will
pass the pmp exam

Passing the Risk Management Professional (PMI-
RMP) Certification Exam the First Time!

2016-11-21

in business either you can manage risk or risk will manage you the key
to successful risk management is use a tested real world process to
manage risks we share this process tools techniques templates and more
and along the way we help you prepare for the pmi rmp certification
exam this second edition is updated with new information from the
pmbok including a 150 question self test useful activities and a
comprehensive glossary you can count on this book to be the primary
source you need to pass the pmi rmp exam the first time if you aren t
applying for formal pmi certification this book serves as a great
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reference to improve your overall project risk management skills
whether you re an experienced project manager or someone leading their
first work team passing the risk management professional pmi rmp
certification exam the first time gives you the practical tools
insights and advice to manage risks for your next project

CIMA Exam Practice Kit Management Accounting
Business Strategy

2007-01-24

cima exam practice kits consolidate learning by providing an extensive
bank of practice questions each solution provides an in depth analysis
of the correct answer and highlights why the alternatives are
incorrect cima exam practice kits help students prepare with
confidence for exam day and to pass the new syllabus first time the
only practice materials endorsed by cima practice applying and
displaying knowledge so cima examiners can award you marks provides
worked answers to fully explain the correct answer and analysis of
incorrect answers helping cima students avoid common pitfalls
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Exam Prep for Project Management

2009-08-01

the mznlnx exam prep series is designed to help you pass your exams
editors at mznlnx review your textbooks and then prepare these
practice exams to help you master the textbook material unlike study
guides workbooks and practice tests provided by the texbook publisher
and textbook authors mznlnx gives you all of the material in each
chapter in exam form not just samples so you can be sure to nail your
exam

CIMA P1 Management Accounting

2016-11-15

bpp learning media provides comprehensive materials that highlight the
areas to focus on for your exams and complement the syllabus to
increase your understanding
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CIMA Official Learning System Test of
Professional Competence in Management
Accounting

2007

written in conjunction with the examiner this publication fully
reflects what could be tested in the cima official learning system s
may and november 2008 exams

Graduate Management Admission Test

1995

this book is developed to help you in passing the program management
professional certification pgmp r exam the first time the book is
created based on the the standard for program management third edition
which is registered for pmi in 2013 i will call it here the standard
guide this book is a complementary work to the standards guide it
highlights many tips helps you to remember many important standards
graphically and provides you the sense of the exam the graphical
representation of the idea that should be communicated helped a lot to
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sell the idea and to assure the positive acceptance passing the pgmp r
exam the first time can be achieved through a definition of a strong
proven study plan highlighting the areas that you should consider and
hold in mind finding easy ways to remember them and paving the road to
select the right answer after understanding a lot to questions tips
furthermore there are many tips and two set of exams 170 questions
each with enough explanation for finding the right answer this
technique makes you more ready for the exam and more acquainted with
the expected tricks this book is different from others as it is the
first to be created by an author who passed the pfmp r pgmp r and pmp
r exams so this author knows how to pass the different exams from the
pmi the first time this book is different from the others as it
contains two sets of the complete exam thus it reflects the flavor of
the questions that you are going to see on the exam besides it covers
different examples of each type of the commonly found questions on the
pgmp r exam model including the regular question table question and
question set as a program manager your practical experience will help
you a lot to pass the exam and it is a critical success factor of your
readiness to the exam however in this book you will find a major
support to orient you to the examination philosophy that you will face
in some book sections there is a written notice labeled as pragmatic
tips where you find additional pragmatic hints grown up from the long
practical experience related to the same subject pmp pgmp and pfmp are
registered trademarks by pmi this book is not related to pmi or
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Passing the PgMP® Exam the First Time

2015-06-30

this up to date self study system offers 100 coverage of every topic
on the capm and pmp exams thoroughly revised for the current pmi
project management body of knowledge pmbok guide this up to date
resource offers complete coverage of all the material included on the
certified associate in project management and project management
professional exams you ll find learning objectives at the beginning of
each chapter exam tips and practice exam questions with in depth
answer explanations written by a leading project management consultant
and trainer capm pmp project management certification all in one exam
guide fourth edition will help you pass the exams with ease and will
also serve as an essential on the job reference covers all exam topics
including project integration management managing the project scope
managing project time costs and quality managing project resources
managing project communications managing project risks project
procurement management managing project stakeholders project
management processes electronic content includes 750 capm and pmp
practice exam questions test yourself by exam domain or take a
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complete exam bonus process review quiz video training from the author
process itto quick review guide pmp memory sheets secured book pdf

CAPM/PMP Project Management Certification All-
In-One Exam Guide, Fourth Edition

2018-05-11

recognizing the importance of portfolio management the project
management institute pmi has launched a new certification entitled the
portfolio management professional pfmp pfmp exam practice tests and
study guide is the most comprehensive resource available to help you
prepare for and pass the pfmp certification exam it provides covera

PfMP Exam Practice Tests and Study Guide

2016-03-23

cima official learning systems are the only textbooks recommended by
cima as core reading written by the cima examiners markers and
lecturers they specifically prepare students to pass the cima exams
first time fully updated to reflect the 2010 syllabus they are crammed
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with features to reinforce learning including step by step coverage
directly linked to cima s learning outcomes fully revised examples and
case studies extensive question practice to test knowledge and
understanding integrated readings to increase understanding of key
theory colour used throughout to aid navigation the official learning
systems are the only study materials endorsed by cima key sections
written by former examiners for the most accurate up to date guidance
towards exam success complete integrated package incorporating
syllabus guidance full text recommended articles revision guides and
extensive question practice

CIMA Official Learning System Test of
Professional Competence in Management
Accounting

2009-07-18

bpp learning media provides comprehensive materials that highlight the
areas to focus on for your exams and complement the syllabus to
increase your understanding
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CIMA P3 Risk Management

2017-11-30

aimed at independent students or those on tutored revision courses
cima exam practice kits supplement the official cima study systems and
revision cards with additional questions and material focused purely
on applying what students have learned to passing the exam

CIMA Exam Practice Kit Management Accounting
Business Strategy Paper

2006-02

a sensible guide to program management professional pgmp success is
for program managers preparing to take the pgmp exam based on the
standard for program management 4th edition pgm4 standard it is
designed for busy professionals whose responsibilities have taken them
into the realm of coordinating facilitating managing and leading
programs program managers are leaders who are directly managing large
amounts of project resources for their organizations this study guide
addresses three main concerns facing pgmp exam candidates what are the
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essential concepts processes and tools that form the foundation of
today s program management since program management is still an
emerging profession with professionals often working in different ways
what does this mean for a standard exam more specifically how does
that impact your ability to pass the pgmp exam what is the best way to
prepare for the pgmp exam to address the first concern this book
highlights the underlying rationale for program management why it
exists in organizations why it is becoming ever more important what
programs are especially for the purpose of passing the exam how to
think like a portfolio manager and what the most important concepts
processes and tools are for this profession by simplifying complex
ideas and communicating them in plain english with relevant examples
this book aims to help readers not only to pass the pgmp exam but also
to serve as an essential guide for program managers for the second
concern this book differs from other study guides by describing the
author s personal experience as a program manager and addressing the
most pressing questions for each of the performance domains in the
standard for program management to address the last concern this book
contains 420 practice questions access to an online exam simulator and
an online pgmp community and a time tested approach for passing the
pgmp exam
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The Sensible Guide to Program Management
Professional (PgMP)® Success

2021-07-27

cima exam practice kits consolidate learning by providing an extensive
bank of practice questions each solution provides an in depth analysis
of the correct answer and highlights why the alternatives are
incorrect cima exam practice kits are ideal for students studying
independently or attending a tutored revision course it supplements
the official cima study systems and cima revision cards with a wealth
of additional questions and material focused purely on applying what
has been learnt to passing the exam cima exam practice kits help
students prepare with confidence for exam day and to pass the new
syllabus first time helps cima students to prepare and pass the new
syllabus first time practice applying and displaying knowledge so cima
examiners can award you marks provides worked answers to fully explain
the correct answer and analysis of incorrect answers helping cima
students avoid common pitfalls
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use this study guide to prepare for the certified associate in project
management capm exam based on pmbok s sixth edition administered by
the project management institute pmi the revised and updated second
edition of the best selling capm in depth has a laser sharp focus on
the exam objectives for project managers and others who want to pass
the capm exam no prior knowledge of project management is assumed the
chapters and the sections within each chapter are presented in a
logical learning sequence the concepts and topics both simple and
complex are clearly explained when they appear for the first time this
facilitates step wise learning prevents confusion and makes this book
useful for those who want to get up to speed quickly to pass the capm
exam even if you are new to the discipline of project management this
book tells the story of project management in a cohesive concise yet
comprehensive fashion unlike most capm exam books this book is not
just an exam cram book it is an easy to understand guide that is a
valuable reference both before and after the exam what you ll learn
understand the body of knowledge required to earn the certified
associate in project management capm certification acquire the
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knowledge needed to successfully manage projects in any field who this
book is for project management practitioners preparing for the capm
exam entry level project managers and project team members preparing
for the capm exam beginners who want to join the field of project
management and get up to speed quickly project managers who need a
quick and easy reference to the discipline of project management
instructors and trainers who need a textbook for a course on project
management

CAPM in Depth

2019
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